
 
   TWIZZLER:  February 11, 2020 

 

THIS SUNDAY (2/16) 
9:00am Worship Service 
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service 
12:00pm Church Council Meeting 
4:30pm Confirmation Class 
5:00pm Youth Group/Dinner 
 

USHERING IN A NEW YEAR 
Ladies & Gentlemen who usually attend the 11am service on Sunday: The “Sign-up Genius” for our Ushers for the 
year 2020 is open and active. If you sign in with this link, http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4AABA72FABF58-

ushers  and your email address you will be able to pick the Sundays and/or months that you are interested in. It’s 
not difficult and your assistance would be appreciated by both God and Bill Fieffer. 
 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 
All women are invited to join us at our monthly Circle meetings!  
- The Minevia Brittain Circle meets at the home of Joy Pansiera (38 Ballard Rd.) tomorrow, Wednesday, Feb. 12 at 
7:15pm. We welcome visitors and new members! Call Joy @777-2337 with any questions. 
-The Matilda Dryman Circle meets Tues. Feb. 18th at 6:00pm. We’ll be in the Love Conference Room (Fellowship 
Center). 
 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
Congratulations to WUMC member Wally Lee, who just received an award from Habitat for Humanity for 10 years 
of service! Wally and Rick Spoering are both Habitat volunteers from WUMC and they would love for other church 
men to join them. To get involved, please contact Wally [wallylee@tds.net  (704) 907-3399] or Rick 
[rjspoering@yahoo.com  (516) 987-4791]. 
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M&M LUNCHEON 
The next meeting of our “Mature and Methodist” group will be February 20th at 11:30am.  Come and celebrate the 
month of February with us! We will be serving spaghetti and sauces, salad, garlic bread, and dessert. Please RSVP 
to Lorraine Cipriano at 828-707-2724 for attendance and indicate if you would like to bring salad or dessert.  
**Please note we’ll be starting at 11:30am from now on so we can be finished by 1:30 and clear out for the 
2:00pm yoga class.** 
 

CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 3/29 
This Sunday we will have Children's Music practice during Sunday School for the Prek-Kindergarten class and 
the 5th grade class. This will be in preparation for Children's Sunday on March 29. The groups will practice for 
about 20 minutes each, at separate times. Parents, please take your children to Sunday School as usual and 
their teachers will escort them to and from music practice. Please pick up your kids as usual at their Sunday School 
Classes. Next Sunday Feb. 23, we will hold music practice for the 1st & 2nd grade class and 3rd & 4th grade class. 
Thank you for making every effort to be on time to Sunday School so we can utilize our allotted practice time with 
the children. Children's Sunday will be here before you know it!!  
 

YOUTH CORNER 
- Regular youth group with dinner this Sunday at 5:00pm, and confirmation class beforehand at 4:30. Invite a 
friend!  
- The youth had a great time together at Wolf Ridge on Saturday! Check out the church Facebook page or the 
youth Instagram account for more pictures! 

https://www.facebook.com/WeavervilleUMC/
https://www.instagram.com/wumcyouth85/


 

 
 

PRAYER LIST 
These are the same names that are printed in the bulletin each Sunday. The list is reset at the beginning of each month. 
Mac White, Bill Coxe, Cindy Mayo, Emma Hughey, Jim & Lena Brooker, Elaine Robinson, Don Mallicoat, Bob 
Whiting, Lillian “Billie” Lovelace, Jasmin 
 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 
Please note the church office will be closed next Monday (2/17) for Presidents’ Day. 
 

EMAIL SCAM ALERT 
Please remember to be careful with your email and never reply to an email unless you are certain you know who 
it’s from. Do not respond to an email with financial or sensitive information of any kind, even it if looks like 
it came from the church. As a reminder, all staff at WUMC have email addresses that end in 
@weavervilleunc.org except Charlie Harnish, whose address is pianoman124@gmail.com 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT ABCCM 
Do you remember our Church’s Mission Statement?  “Serving God by Serving Others” 



Or these words from Luke 3: 10-11?  And the crowd asked him, “What then shall we do?” And he answered them, 
“Whoever has 2 tunics is to share with him who has none, and whoever has food is to do likewise.” 
 

There are many in the North end of Buncombe County who experience temporary difficulty with unexpected 
expenses; making difficult choices like keeping their families housed, clothed and even eating. There are those who 
fight this battle every month as prices continue to rise, and money can only stretch so far. Add medical 
emergencies or conditions into the mix and this could be any one of us. Too often these are folks with no medical 
coverage, adding more emotional stress. Your donations of food, clothing and volunteer hours are what keeps the 
Asheville Buncombe Christian Community Ministries organization able to serve these neighbors in times of crisis. 
 

Currently, the food pantry is in need of the following food items: sugar, spaghetti sauce, hearty soups, canned 
chicken, dry milk, grits, self rising flour and cornmeal. Please add a few items to your grocery list and deposit 
them in the collection box in the Narthex or in the room behind Pastor Deval’s office. 
 

Clothing and food donations can always be delivered to the facility at 403 Weaverville Highway in Woodfin 
between 10am and 2pm, Monday - Friday. Weekly volunteers are ALWAYS needed. Please go in for information 
or call Sheryl Olsen at 828-259-5303. No special skills are required, just a willing heart and a few hours of your 
time. And don’t forget to follow up with a prayer of thanks for your many blessings! 
 

Have a blessed week! 
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